
 

 

 

 

 

The Burnsville High School Football Team is selling Gold Cards again this year. With everything 

going on in the world right now, we know that door to door may not be the best way for us to 

sell our cards this year, but we have lost so many of our opportunities for fundraising this year, 

and we are trying to get creative! So, we are reaching out to you with this flyer. If you would 

like to buy one of our Gold Cards for $20, please contact me below. I have included a picture 

of the Gold Card so you can see all the great deals that we have to offer this year! 

 

Thank you for supporting Burnsville Football!! 

 

           Contact:____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 


